
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

GOVERNMENT OF GOA 

DIRECTORATE OF TECHNICAL EDUCATION 

CENTRALIZED ADMISSION DIVISION 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT: 

Additional Round of Admission for vacant, available 

seats in B.E. courses shall be conducted on Monday, 13th 

August, 2018 at 12.30 p.m. before LA, OGA admission 

rounds notified in the Prospectus. 


